
  

Vacation Bible School is 

Sunday, June 3 – Thursday, June 7 

6:00 – 8:30 
This year we will be helping children experience the 
ride of a lifetime with God!  Along the river, children 

discover that life with God is an adventure full of 
wonder and surprise, and that they can trust God to be 

with them through anything. 

Each night we will gather in the sanctuary for an 
opening.  Then different grades will go to different 

“stations” where they learn about God through drama, 
science, music, crafts, and free play! 

Sunday thru Wednesday nights a small meal is served.    
Thursday we will have a special program and there is a 

Make Your Own Sundae Fellowship. 

Classes:  Pre K 

K, 1 & 2 3,4 & 5 

6, 7 & 8 

Be a Lifesaver and help!! 

PRAY!  For the children, leaders,  

And all helping. 

BE PRESENT!  We need people! Do you 
have a smile?  Do you love?  Then you are 
qualified to help!  DO NOT BE AFRAID!  

Check out the signup posters in the hallway outside the 
sanctuary. 

 _Follow the children around to each station 

 _Be a person in the Bible story  

 _Donate food for a meal 

 _Help cook and serve a meal 

Questions about anything for VBS?  Contact Katherine 
McPherson at 484-1392 or katmac@centurylink.net 

There are a few items we need some help gathering.  
We would love to borrow some artificial Christmas 
trees.  The lights do not have to work, and they don’t 
even have to come with lights.  Please have your name 
on the box/container so we know who to give it back 
to.  We also need paddles they can be kayak, canoe, or 
raft.    Please make sure these are labeled somehow so 
we can return them to you.  See Katherine McPherson if 
you can donate or have questions.   

Our craft station is in need of wooden pallets.  These 
can be disassembled or not.  Please see Cindy Jamison 
if you have any or have any questions about these. 
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